
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 TODAY, I’M BACK IN THE OFFICE AFTER HOSTING OUR ANNUAL BUS TRIP TO MACKINAC ISLAND. 

YOU KNOW, IT’S NOT TOO EARLY TO START THINKING ABOUT JOINING FOR NEXT YEAR’S TRIP. 

I’M NOT GOING TO SAY MUCH TODAY ABOUT THIS SATURDAY’S CONCERT EXCEPT TO SAY IT IS 

STILL HAPPENING. DESPITE THE NEW COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS THAT ARE LIMITING HOW MANY 

TICKETS WE CAN SELL. WE MAY OR MAY NOT HAVE ANY TICKETS LEFT. YOU CAN CALL THE 

STATION AT 920-842-2900 TO FIND OUT OR PERHAPS YOU’LL HEAR IT ANNOUNCED BY ONE OF OUR 

ANNOUNCERS. 

FOR MUSIC ARTISTS, THIS HAS BEEN A VERY HARD YEAR AS THEY HAVE SEEN MOST OF THEIR 

CONCERTS CANCELLED EVER SINCE MARCH. WITH THE NEW ATTENDANCE RESTRICTIONS IN 

PLACE, I WAS TEMPTED TO CANCEL OUR CONCERT THIS SATURDAY BUT DECIDED TO LET THE 

ARTISTS DECIDE IF THEY WANTED TO CANCEL OR ACCEPT LESS MONEY FOR COMING. THEY 

DECIDED ON THE LATTER. WHICH TO ME, SPEAKS VOLUMES ABOUT THEIR HEART FOR MINISTRY.  

WE HAD ONE MORE CONCERT ON OUR CALENDAR FOR THIS YEAR. THE BALL BROTHERS 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT ON DECEMBER 4. WITH THE DIFFICULTY WE HAVE HAD IN SELLING 

TICKETS BECAUSE OF COVID-19 FEARS, WE HAVE DECIDED TO CANCEL THE DECEMBER 4 

CONCERT. HOPEFULLY NEXT YEAR WILL BE BETTER. 

[DENNIS & NANCY – EMAIL] Hi all. Just wanted to send a quick note to say Happy Birthday! In these 

confusing days it is good that you all continue to proclaim the truth of the Gospel. May God continue 

to bless you and give you strength in the days ahead. 

GOD HAS CERTAINLY BLESSED THE MINISTRY OF WRVM WITH SOME VERY GOOD FRIENDS. 

LISTENERS WHO BELIEVE IN WHAT WE ARE DOING AND WANT TO HAVE A PART IN WHAT GOD IS 

DOING THROUGH CHRISTIAN RADIO. AS WE ENTERED THE SUMMER MONTHS STILL DEALING 

WITH THE EFFECTS OF COVID-19, WE FEARED THE WORST. SUMMER MONTHS ALONE CAN BE 

VERY HARD ON OUR SUPPORT LEVEL. I AM PLEASED TO SAY THAT GOD WAS FAITHFUL, OUR 

LISTENERS WERE FAITHFUL, AND WE ACTUALLY HAD WHAT COULD BE CONSIDERED A VERY 

GOOD 3 MONTHS OF SUMMER. WE STILL HAVE SOME RED INK TO ERASE BETWEEN NOW AND THE 

END OF THE YEAR BUT I AM CONFIDENT GOD WILL PROVIDE. YOUR HELP IS APPRECIATED. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


